
From: Ramona Bennett
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Senate bill 929
Date: Sunday, April 09, 2017 3:52:25 PM

Dear Sirs,
Please pass bill 929 to protect our pollinators from these dangerous and deadly chemical. I am an Oregon voter and I
would like you to represent my environmental concerns. If we do not protect our bees and other pollinators, our very
survival as a species will become extinct.  Please be compelled to do away with and severely restrict these
agriculture and household and garden chemicals from killing our bees and polluting out groundwaters.
Sincerely,
Ramona Bennett
1441A Raydean Dr.
Grants Pass, Oregon, 97527

Sent from my iPhone
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